Subject: We need your feedback! Help expand and improve training & technical assistance for APP Grantees

This is an example e-blast asking for survey responses.



Adolescent Pregnancy Prevention Program

Feedback Survey

Share Your Opinion!

As we plan new training and technical assistance (T&TA) opportunities for grantees, we are eager to hear your feedback on T&TA activities you've participated in to learn what has increased your organizational capacity, what can be improved, and what topics we should explore moving forward.

Please click the link, take approximately **15 minutes** to complete the survey, and tell us how we can offer T&TA that serves the specialized needs of your SRAE program. The responses are anonymous and the results will inform enhanced T&TA in fiscal year 2022 and 2023.

If you have any problems accessing or submitting the survey, please contact us via email at sraetta@rti.org.

Take the Survey

THE **EXCHANGE**

Visit **The Exchange!** A new interactive platform to help you **learn, connect, and increase the impact** of your efforts to prevent teen pregnancy, teach youth to avoid nonmarital sexual activity, and prepare youth for adulthood: http://teenpregnancy.acf.hhs.gov/

See what's happening on our social sites



RTI International | 3040 E Cornwallis Rd., Durham, NC 27709

Unsubscribe {recipient's email}

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>About our service provider</u> Sent by apptta@rti.org in collaboration with



Try it free today

THIS IS A TEST EMAIL ONLY.

This email was sent by the author for the sole purpose of testing a draft message. If you believe you have received the message in error, please contact the author by replying to this message. Constant Contact takes reports of abuse very seriously. If you wish to report abuse, please forward this message to abuse@constantcontact.com.

Subject: Reminder: We need your feedback! Help us create better T&TA opportunities for APP Grantees.

This is an example reminder e-blast asking for survey responses.



Adolescent Pregnancy Prevention Program

Feedback Survey

Share Your Opinion!

As we plan new training and technical assistance (T&TA) opportunities for grantees, we are eager to hear your feedback on T&TA activities you've participated in to find out what has increased your organizational capacity, what can be improved, and what topics we should explore moving forward.

Click the button below to take a quick **survey** and share with us your reactions to previous events and your recommendations for future T&TA opportunities that could support your SRAE program.

Click this link to take the Survey

THE **EXCHANGE**

Visit **The Exchange!** An interactive platform to help you **learn, connect, and increase the impact** of your efforts to prevent teen pregnancy, teach youth to avoid nonmarital sexual activity, and prepare youth for adulthood: http://teenpregnancy.acf.hhs.gov/

See what's happening on our social sites





Appendix B e-blasts

THIS IS A TEST EMAIL ONLY.

This email was sent by the author for the sole purpose of testing a draft message. If you believe you have received the message in error, please contact the author by replying to this message. Constant Contact takes reports of abuse very seriously. If you wish to report abuse, please forward this message to abuse@constantcontact.com.